
 
Call for Team Members: 

Climate Change Programme 
  
 
The IFLRY Climate Change Programme is looking for new members. Being 
one of the most vital challenges facing our generation, IFLRY seeks to 
facilitate collaborative action and build expertise on climate change 
issues. This includes input on policies, advocacy initiatives, campaigns, 
and sharing of best practices. 
 
The Climate Change Programme Team will also be quite active in 
promoting preparation for and participation in the 21th session of the 
United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change (UNFCCC) 
Conference of the Parties (COP21), where IFLRY will have an active 
delegation. 
 
In order to apply for the program, you must: 
 
- Be passionate about climate change issues and policy; 
- Be prepared to offer significant volunteer time commitment 
- Possess some exposure to climate change policy issues at the 

political party or activist level 
- Be nominated by an IFLRY member organization or an organization 

aiming to join IFLRY soon; 
 
Application: 
 
We invite qualified candidates to submit a 1-page motivation letter and a 
copy of their resume. Please submit both documents to both: IFLRY Vice-
President Danylo Korbabicz (danylo.korbabicz@iflry.org) and IFLRY 
Climate Change Programme Manager Tone Bjørndal 
(tone.bjorndal@iflry.org) by Friday September 18th 2015. 


